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Beneficiaries present   13 
Beneficiaries represented  105 
Proxies not attributed   2 invalid 
 
 
RECRUITMENT OF NEW BENEFICIARIES 
The Foundation Council wished to encourage beneficiaries to continue to distribute the CPIC 
brochure “Customised retirement provision for a remarkable profession”, with the aim of reinforcing 
the dialogue with the new generation of interpreters, of urging them to join the Fund and of 
becoming part of the network of interpreters who benefit from it. The brochure can be ordered by e-
mail. 
The secretariat had renewed contacts with the interpretation schools in Europe and had presented 
CPIC on the occasion of AIIC meetings. 
The CPIC website was soon to be entirely renewed and aligned graphically with the CPIC 
brochure. 
 
ELECTIONS 
The Assembly re-elected its President, Jacques-André SCHNEIDER, and also three of its 
members of the Foundation Council for a further three-year period of office, Anne-Marie 
ARBAJI-SFEIR, Dominique BAZ and Agnès PERROT. 
 
 
REMINDER TO BENEFICIARIES 
 IF YOU CHANGE YOUR ADDRESS AND/OR NAME, DO NOT FORGET TO INFORM THE SECRETARIAT. 
 CONSIDER WHETHER YOU OUGHT TO UPDATE YOUR BENEFICIARY CLAUSES. 


